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       9th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

At the end of what has been a brilliant week for school, I wanted to say a big thank you for all your 
support with the Christmas plays. We are so proud of what the children and staff have achieved and 

hope that you enjoyed watching the performances. I would also like to say a thank you for your support 
with the fairs at both sites. Not only have did we have a great time, but we have also raised a great deal 

of money for the school. A huge thanks must goes to our PTA (Infant) and PFA (Junior) teams for their 

organisation of these events. The end of term newsletter will share the success of these events along 
with all the other wonderful things that this term has included.  

 
Please note for Infant children that borrowed a costume from school, we would appreciate this being 

washed over the weekend and returned on Monday 11th December. If you bought a costume for your 
child which you feel you will no longer require or will not use again and would like to donate it to school, 

we will gratefully receive these next week. This will provide us with the opportunity to offer these 
costumes out to other children and their families over the coming years. Next week all classes will have 

an opportunity to visit lost property to find any lost items.  

 
Next week, the excitement continues! We have the year group Christmas parties on the following days:  

 

Year R Tuesday 12th December 

Year 1 Wednesday 13th December 

Year 2           Thursday 14th December  

Year 3   Monday 11th December 

Year 4 Tuesday 12th December 

Year 5  Wednesday 13th December 

Year 6 Thursday 14th December 

      

On the afternoon of their party, the children will take part in games and dancing in the school hall with 

all their friends and teachers. Children are welcome to bring in a Christmas jumper and head accessory 
on the day of their year group party to wear on top of their school uniform. Please make sure this comes 

into school in a named carrier bag.  
 

Thank you in advance for helping us support our school and we look forward to our final week full of 
festive fun!  

 
Best wishes,  

Miss Whitbourn 

Headteacher 
 

 


